


























There should, therefore, be no ambiguity on the security of land
rights for any landowner in Kenya. Title deeds, leaseholds, and
letters of allotment should be respected by all.

The processing of these documents should always be expedited
by relevant Government offices, and their sanctity protected in
accordance with our laws and regulations governing the
administration of land.

In this regard, those who have leaseholds or letters of allotment
that have expired should proceed to renew them in the normal way
and there should be no reason for panic.

In concluding my remarks, fellow Kenyans, [ wish to challenge
every Kenyan to take it as their personal responsibility to make our
country a better place for all of us. Let us each make a commitment
to ensure that never again will a Kenyan be displaced from his or her
home for whatever reason.

Let us all respect and uphold the right of every Kenyan to live,
work and own property in any part of our country.  We live in one of
the most beautiful countries in the world. Our cultures and history
make us a great people, who are hardworking and who are able to
live together as brothers and sisters. Therefore, let us all be proud to
be Kenyan.

Let us all, men and women, young and old, join together and
live hartnoniously as members of one great family called Kenya.

THANK YOU AND GOD BLESS YOU ALL.



